DENVER

KOA BUILDING
Covers The West... 3@?.’ Telephone MAin 6211

Denver 2, Colorado

October 15, 1954

Maurice W, Nittler
Box 9L
Geneva, Nebraska

Desr Mr., Nittler:

Thank you very much for your letter advising us that you
picked up the KOA signal recently,

The information which you report hearing is correct and
we're very happy to confirm it.

I hope that you will be able to give us a listen again in
the near future.

Sincerely,
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/" john aldern
(i;/ Radio Promotion Manager
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